
   Cross Country/Track Booster Club  

        General Meeting Minutes 

      Mar 1, 2011 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:30PM by President Scott Gallaway. 

 

Treasurer Report- 

Linda Jones reported current working balance of $3097. This includes expected costs 

associated with our Track Meet as well as our $1800 5K Watters Creek fundraiser check. 

Significant expenditures forthcoming are the Track Banquet and scholarship awards.  

 

LLI- 

Scott mentioned for the number of athletes in XC/Track our BC revenues are very low. 

Greg mentioned this has not been a big problem in past years as his costs are low but with 

anticipated budget cuts next year, BC fundraising may be more important. 

  

Trek or Treat Watters Creek fundraiser- 

Check of $1800 received and will be deposited this week. 

  

2011 Scholarship- 

Scott received a couple of volunteers to help with the Scholarship application reviews. 

Gavan will help coordinate. Plan is to award 4 $500 scholarships to B/G/XC/Track 

seniors. Scott presented the proposed application form and wants to distribute soon. Short 

discussion ensued about if the $2k award is too much for the BC to handle. Scott will 

review again 

 

Track Meet- 

Greg discussed the upcoming meet needs and process. Volunteers to report around 7am. 

All appears in line. 

 

New Business- 

Greg will send out new yard sign information. He also talked about Nike apparel soon to 

be available in the school store had large discounts 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Lou Hervey   

 

 

 

 

 

 


